North Middle School
Site Based Council
July 12, 2012

The North Middle School Site Based Council met Thursday, July 12, 2012, in the conference room.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, Trish Morton, Connie Abell and Cheryl Brooks.  David Huddle and Steve Everage were absent.
Opening Business:
Agenda:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Morton seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Morton seconded.
Good News Report:  Test scores showed improvement in Reading and Math from fall to spring.  K-PREP scores should be available in late September or early October.
Committee Reports:  There were no committee reports.
Planning:  Nothing at this time.
Budget:  The Council reviewed the year end School Activity Report.  
Ms. McGray reported that the Per Pupil Budget will be $134.16 for FY13.  The FY13 Budget was reviewed.  There will not be a 6th/7th grade team this year, so it was proposed that their allotment could be added to the Counselors’ allotment for the purchase of a lap top computer.  Ms. Morton made a motion to approve the budget amendment and Ms. Brooks seconded.  The motion was approved.
New Business:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve the new hires and Ms. Morton seconded.  The hiring of the new staff members was approved.
Next SBDM:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Morton seconded.  The next meeting will be held August 3, 2012, at 5:15pm.

